REFORMED PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

Today’s Lord’s Day Activities February 2 Reminders

Fellowship Meal 3 Nursery: Sunday School

Fellowship Hall Noah Smith
. . . Josie Smith
Immediately Following Worship

mm SAINTS January 26, 2025

Hymn Sing + Nursery: AM Worship Service
4507 W. Franklin St. RVA 23221 Hannah MacLelland
5:30p.m. Ginger Swistock
Laura Gillingham
Sunday School Classes, February 2 Communion Volunteers
Mike Goff
Esther, R.E. Matt Fender, Fellowship Hall Diane Goff
Genesis, Rev. Dennis Bullock, High School
Coffee Volunteer
Volunteer Needed
Save the Dates
AM A/V Volunteer
High School Youth Group % Jesse MacLelland
February 15 G £ the Month
March 29 reeter of the Mon
TBD
Galentine’s Brunch Deacon of the Month
February 15 Jonathan Kennedy, Jr.
Men’s Backpacking Trip+

March 7-8



This Week at All Saints Meetings and Events

& Official church meeting or event

vo

Men’s Study *

Tuesdays - 8 p.m. or Wednesdays — 6:30 a.m.
Contact R.E. Rick Hutton for updates on the
current men’s study at rick@allsaintspres.org.

<+

Sponsored by members of our congregation

Events happening in the broader Christian community

. 1. Adult Sunday School Schedule %
Women’s Study **
Tuesdays — 9:30 a.m. or Thursdays —7:30 p.m.

Adult Sunday School Class Sessions

Fellowship Hall
Evenjng Prayer Meeting 3¢ Quarter Begins Subject Teacher
Next Sunday, February 2 —5:30 p.m. 2 /2672025 E_Sther Mt
3 3/9/2025 Bible - Gospel Noah
4a 6/1/2025 Bible - NT Epistle Nels
4b 7/13/2025 Bible - NT Epistle Noah

2. Hymn Sing +
Today — 5:30 p.m.

Attention all hymn singers: the Justin
Bajans are hosting a hymn sing this
evening. Bring a hearty snack or sweet to
share. We will eat from 5:30 to 6 p.m. and
sing from 6 to 7 p.m.

4507 W. Franklin St. RVA 23221




3. Women’s Bible Study **

The Tuesday morning and Thursday
evening Women’s Bible study will be
reading and discussing Habakkuk:
Learning to Live by Faith by Lydia
Brownback, who has authored an
excellent group of books in her Flourish
Bible Study Series. Habakkuk will
encourage all of us who wonder “Why”
and “How long?” to “Wait in Faith as
Long as it Takes.” Come join us
beginning Tuesday morning (9:30) on
January 28 or Thursday evening (7:30) on
January 30. The evening study will
continue to meet at Kathy Hutton’s at
3207 Hanover Ave. The morning study
will meet at Rebecca Yehnert’s off
Huguenot Rd. There are sign-up sheets
for both studies in between the
Fellowship Hall and Auditorium to let us
know how many books to order. You can
also contact Kathy Hutton
(kathy@familyhutton.com) or Janet
Zeigler (giftedandgoofy@comcast.net) to
let us know if you need a book or have
questions. Hope you will plan to join us.

4. Hearts Across Generations: Galentine’s
Brunch *
Saturday, February 15, 10 a.m.

Women, join us on February 15 in the
tellowship hall for a Galentine's Brunch
featuring crafts, games, activities, and
brunch smorgasbord. School-age girls on
up are welcome to join. RSVPs strongly
encouraged. RSVPs for childcare (children
under 5) are required. Contact Cameron
at 2016vernon@gmail.com or 805-551-
3367 or RSVP through the sign-up link.

5. Men’s Backpacking Trip *
March7 & 8

Sam Ridenour and Mitchell Cox are
planning a backpacking trip for the men of
the church, including any sons who would
like to join (~11+ years old). They will
meet at the church building at 7:30 a.m.
on Friday, March 7 to carpool to the
trailhead, then return to the church on
Saturday, March 8 in the late
afternoon/early evening. They will hike a
section of the Appalachian Trail near
Wintergreen Resort (just under 2 hours
away) called “Three Ridges”; they plan to
hike about 7 miles per day. Email Mitchell
at smcox523@gmail.com if you are
interested in joining their email list or if
you have extra camping/backpacking gear
you wouldn't mind loaning out to a
brother.



General Information

Announcement Submissions

Please send information for this announcement
sheet to admin@allsaintspres.org. Please type
“Announcement” in the subject line of the email.
The deadline for Sunday announcements is
Thursday morning at 9 a.m.

Prayer Chain and Information Chain
If you have an email that you want sent to the
congregation or would like to have your email
added to the church listserv, please send it to:
emaillist@allsaintspres.org.

Lost and Found
The Lost and Found box is located by the
staircase between the fellowship hall and the

auditorium.

Food Pantry Box *

Please place your donations in the box located on
the stage in the fellowship hall. This is an
ongoing service to our neighbors and donations
will be taken once every month to First Baptist
Church. For more information, contact Susu
Hutton at susu@familyhutton.com.

Directory Questions

If you have questions about the directory or if you
would like to be added, please contact Deborah
Miller at mrs.ruggles@gmail.com.

Invite People to Church

All Saints business cards are available to take and
use to invite people to church. If you would like
some, ask Rick Hutton.

Teaching Elders:
Dennis Bullock
dennis@allsaintspres.org

Ruling Elders:
Matt Fender
matt@allsaintspres.org

Rick Hutton, Clerk

rick@allsaintspres.org

Bill Tvey *
bill@allsaintspres.org

Wes Jones

wes@allsaintspres.org

Al Yancey
al@allsaintspres.org

Nels Yehnert *
nels@allsaintspres.org

Deacons:
deacons@allsaintspres.org
Turner Cole

Matthew Hannegan
Jonathan Kennedy, Jr.
Robert Michaux

Todd Vernon

Staff:

Rick Hutton

Church Administrator
rick@allsaintspres.org

Turner Cole, Treasurer
Todd Vernon, Associate Treasurer
treasurer@allsaintspres.org

Meg King
Administrative Assistant
admin@allsaintspres.org

All Saints Reformed Presbyterian Church
www.allsaintspres.org - (804) 353-7321 * Currently on Sabbatical
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